
 
 

 

          15th November 2024 

Dear Applicant 

 

Just a quick reminder that the deadline for applications for a place at Kimberley College for 

2025 entry is Monday 2nd December 2024. It is great to see so many of you have already started 

and submitted your applications!  

 

We would like to reassure you that we are aware that many schools have a different approach 

to communicating your current and future grades and that some schools undertake Year 11 

assessments/mocks at a time just before or even after the 2nd December application 

deadline. If you attend one of these schools do not panic! The grade sheet you need to upload 

to Applicaa to complete your application does not have to be the one linked to these 

assessments. Furthermore, there is the opportunity to update your grade sheet (or equivalent) 

via emailing admissions@wootton.beds.sch.uk on or before Monday 20th January 2025. The 

key message is that you should not wait for a forthcoming grade sheet (or equivalent) before 

completing your application. Please be aware applications received after 2nd December will 

be registered as late and your chances of getting a place at Kimberley College in 2025 will be 

at risk. 

 

In the meantime, we have been busy putting together promotional materials for our college. 

We would like to share the most recent video which promotes one of the strengths of the 

college (STEM). Please click on the link Kimberley Promotional Video. We will continue to be in 

touch with you throughout the year to promote other curriculum areas and opportunities to 

get involved with life at Kimberley College, including our forthcoming production of ‘We Will 

Rock You’. 

 

If you have any questions or queries about the application process, please visit our website 

under the ‘prospective students’ section or email admisions@wootton.beds.sch.uk.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Kimberley College Admissions Team. 
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